

THE WILLOWS STATE SCHOOL

Excellence is the Standard

Year 6 2022 High School Enrolment

3 June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we approach the end of your child's primary schooling at The Willows State School, we as a school are seeking information and confirmation of your child's enrolment for High School in 2022.

Students attending a State High School in Townsville in 2022 will have the opportunity to attend a transition day on Wednesday 1st December at their enrolled State High School.

If your student is not enrolled, they will not be permitted to attend this transition day. Enrolment of your student needs to be completed as soon as possible to ensure placement for 2022, and ability to attend the transition day at your selected State High School.

2022 HIGH SCHOOL INFORMATION		
Student Name:		
Student Class: (Current class for 2021 at The Willows State School)		
High School attending in 2022:		
Enrolment Completed:	YES	NO
Parent name:		
Parent signature:		

For further information about the enrolment process and transition, please contact the school office and Mr Cameron Tod (Deputy Principal) on 4799 1333

Yours sincerely

Helen McCullough Principal Cameron Tod Deputy Principal



07 4799 1333 Administration



Bilberry Street, Kirwan, Qld 4817



PO Box 563, Thuringowa Central, Qld 4817



admin@thewillowsss.eq.edu.au